A Look Back Since Last Update

We took a train to visit Victoria's
sister and her family who recently
moved about 5 hours away from us.
Victoria's mom and step-dad also
joined. It was great to be with family.

We finished our last grammar block
and are continuing our sessions
every day with our language
helpers.



This country recently celebrated it's
biggest holiday. We went to the
houses of our neighbors, friends,
and helpers to spend time with
them.

Adventures with friends! We took the
kids o the zoo and were able to
shake hands with the otters. We are
so thankful for the friendships that
we have developed with the people
on our team.

Adventures with the kids! We are so
thankful for these two little ones.
They are such a gift and make life so
fun.



A Look Forward

Next month is especially big for us as five big and exciting things are coming
up.

1. Victoria and | will be married for 5 years on June 1st. What a joy it has been
being married to this girl. God has allowed us to make so many memories
together and | hope there are many many more.

2. My mom is coming all the way over here to visit us for two weeks! We are so
excited to show her our lives here and spend time together.

3. It will be the first anniversary of us moving here. We are amazed at how fast
a year has gone by and we give all the glory to the Lord. He provided the
strength we needed for every day.

4. We will be finishing up the current language stage we are in where we are
learning through processes. We will be moving on to learning by hearing and
telling stories. With that, we will also have our second language evaluation. We
are curious to see where we are at since it has been about 6 months since our
last evaluation.

5. Victoria's younger sister and her family will be moving here. They are the
ones that we would like to serve with. They will live one minute away from us
which we are all really excited about.



What's Next?

That's a great question. With our org, this country is divided into four regions.
You all know which region we would like to serve in. We recently wrote
leadership an email, which begins the conversation of us planning the move to
that region. We don't know when exactly this move will happen, as a lot of
things come into play with this decision. As soon as we know more, we will let
you all know. | will fly there in late July for the conference and will hopefully get
a better feel for everything.

Prayers:
-For my mom as she grieves the loss of her husband.

-For our daily walk with the Lord. That we would be faithful to look to Him in all areas.
-For clarity as we begin thinking about moving and where the Lord would have us to
serve.

-Victoria's sister and her family as they leave behind all that they know to come here.

Praises:
-The last 5 years with the most amazing woman in the world.
-For God's faithfulness looking back over this past year of being here. All praise to
Him!
-We will get to spend time with my mom and she is bringing us some special things
from back home.
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